
12th May 2023 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  

 

Journeys 

We have made pictures of Rosie from the book “Rosie’s walk’ we have used posi-
tional language to describe routes and observed the caterpillars as they have 

changed. 



Next Week in Nursery  

Literacy  
We will be reading the book ‘We’re Going on a 
Bear Hunt’. 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be learning to order numbers to 5. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

 
Remember to send in any photos of your chil-
dren learning at home to  
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 

Next week we will be acting out the story using 
music. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Understanding of the World 
We will be making 3D maps and following  
directions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


